Nunda Historical Society PO Box 341, Nunda NY Museum Building Fund Campaign

We need your help!

The Nunda Historical Society has been preserving, presenting, and promoting area history since our creation in 1983. Over the last decade the Society's efforts have focused on the renovation and development of the Historical Building at 24 Portage Street in Nunda. The facility houses the Nunda Museum and Rose Shave Gallery, hosts a wide variety of historical presentations and educational programs for area residents and local schools, and provides meeting space for other groups.

The next phase of our building project is the renovation of the rear portion of the building. This will allow us to upgrade our museum exhibits, increase our archival storage, and provide more appropriate space for meetings and educational programming.

The Society is currently holding its first building fund campaign to raise funds for this renovation project. The goal of \$25,000 will allow us to replace the roof and begin finishing the interior of this portion of the building.

All donations are tax deductible and all donors will receive recognition in the Society's newsletter. For more information, please visit the NHS website www.nundahistory.org or visit the Museum at 24 Portage Road (next to Kiwanis Park) on Sundays from 2 to 4 PM.

Thank you for your support of the Nunda Historical Society.

Tom Cook, President

Yes, I want to help the Nunda Historical Society to expand and renovate the Museum Building.		
Here is my donation of \$ f Campaign.		for the Nunda Museum Building Fund
Name		
Address		
Please send me information regarding a membership in the Nunda Historical Society.		

Please make checks payable to the Nunda Historical Society, PO Box 341, Nunda NY 14517. The Nunda Historical Society is a 501(c) 3 organization.